
From: Rick Moss  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:36 PM 
To: van Holst, Michael <mvanholst@london.ca>; Armstrong, Bill <BArmstro@london.ca>; Salih, Mo 
Mohamed <msalih@london.ca>; Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen 
<mcassidy@london.ca>; Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca>; 
Hubert, Paul <phubert@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Ridley, Virginia 
<vridley@london.ca>; Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>; Usher, Harold <husher@london.ca>; Park, 
Tanya <tpark@london.ca>; Zaifman, Jared <jzaifman@london.ca> 
Cc: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; Carol Hunter   
Subject: Possible demolition of heritage property at 172 Central 

 

City Councillors, 

Please be advised that I am strongly opposed to any demolition of this 
Heritage property. Unfortunately, I am unable to attend Monday's meeting 

at 4:30 pm. 
The restoration of this property would be the appropriate thing to do, not its 

demolition. 
It is my understanding that the City Engineering Department deems it 

repairable, and the  Planning Department recommends that the house be 
given a Heritage designation and be repaired, which I support.  

As you may be aware, this property was once owned by Canada’s first 
indigenous physician, Dr. Oronhyatekha, who became world renowned. 

Please advise as to how you will be voting on this matter.  
Thank you for your consideration of this request and I look forward to your 

reply. 
Sincerely, 

Rick Moss 

600 Talbot St. London, ON. 
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